
 
MINUTES 

7/17/17 
 
 
The Town of Melrose held their monthly meeting Monday evening, July 17, 2017 at 6pm at the 
Melrose Town Hall.  Those present were Bill Zielsdorf, Kim Torres, Shane Zeman, Paul Hangartner, 
Bill Freise, and Mike Kunes. 
 
Zielsdorf called the meeting to order.  Freise moved to approve the Agenda, Zielsdorf seconded.   
 
The minutes were read by the clerk.  Motion by Zielsdorf, seconded by Hangartner to approve them as 
read.   
 
The Treasurer gave his report.  The June ending balance was $47,815.56.  Freise moved to accept the 
report as given, Hangartner seconded.   
 
Motion made to approve and pay bills. 
 
Torres discussed the letter that was sent to David Lloyd on behalf of the County Zoning and Sanitation 
Administrator for a citation that he’ll be receiving for the violations that have been caused at his 
property. 
  
Mike Kunes was in attendance to discuss the elementary school bldg. in the Village and what will be 
happening to it in the next couple years.  He’s on a committee to dicsuss the plans in utilizing it and 
asks the Town to be willing to support the idea when it arrises. 
 
There being no further business the Regular Town Board meeting was adjourned at 6:20pm. 
 
   
  
 
         
        __________________________ 
        Kimberly K. Torres, Town Clerk 


